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Hi, my name is Emma.  Mitcham. I also
 reside in QLD.

I’m writing to you to ask you to protect our beautiful forests that are home to so many
 wonderful animals.

Land clearing is putting our koalas at risk, increasing CO2, impacting climate change and the Reef
 catchments.

Please pass the Queensland land clearing reform bill and protect our unique environment.

I believe in the bill because it has the power to stop clearing of woodlands, restores protection
 for ecologically significant regrowing woodlands on freehold and Indigenous land and gives
 protections for trees next to riverbanks and Great Barrier Reef catchments, stops claims of
 mistaken clearing, and makes landholders responsible for clearing that occurs on their land.

I have nephews and nieces and I want them to experience the beauty of our country, its unique
 floral and faura. Please protect it.

Thanks for your time.
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